Ottowa, Fed, 12, 1925,

Dear Sir:
The Prime NMinister in addressing Psrlisment on the Speeeh

from the Throme intimeted that in his opinion the tariff redustions
of last Mnhﬂmm‘dtmmmwtqo

As rezards the fertilizer industyy it is diffioult for me
to oredit this statement, espesislly as trade returns show en

importation of 128,962,028 pounds of fertiliser for the & month
period ending November 30, 1924, an inorease of over 5OF as against

the importetions for the same period of the previcus year,

I would be greatly obliged if you would favour me with
your views as to the effect whiah last session's tariff reductions
have had upon the fortilizer industry; this information would not
ouly be valuable to me now but would likewise be of grest assistance
vhen the chances of politiel warfare place upon those now sitting
on the left of the Spesker the responsibility for drafting the fiseal

poliay of this country.

\ Yours very sincerely,
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